
August 18, 2022 

 
To:  Mark Modrcin, Director of Authorizing 

Nevada State Public Charter School Authority (SPCSA)  
mmodrcin@spcsa.nv.gov  

 
From: Chris McBride, Superintendent, and Scott Harrington, School Board Chair  

Nevada Connections Academy  
555 Double Eagle Court, Suite 2000, Reno, NV 89521 

 
Topic: Intent to Renew  
 
Dear Mr. Modrcin and SPCSA Members,  
 
This communication serves as our Letter of Intent to submit a renewal application for 
Nevada Connections Academy. The required information for the Letter of Intent is as 
follows:  
 

• School Leader and Signature: Chris McBride (signature below)  
• School Board Chair and Signature: Scott Harrington (signature below)  
• Grades served during the charter term: 9-12 
• Planned grades for the upcoming charter term: 9-12 
 

We will be preparing our application over the next few weeks, and the Connections Board 
reserves its right to change its renewal application due by October 15, 2022. In the interim, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions.  
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
 
Chris McBride      Scott Harrington  
School Leader      School Board Chair  
Phone: (775) 826-4200     Phone: (775) 560-0135  
cmcbride@nca.connectionsacademy.org   ScottHarrington@nca.connectionsacademy.org 
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